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October 29, 2020 
 
Richardson RFPD, Inc. 
1950 S. Batavia Ave, Suite 100 
Geneva, Illinois 60134 
 
ATTN: Quality/Purchasing Manager 
 
Subject:  MAMG-100227-010C0L Changes 
 
PCN #:  PCN-01307 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
MACOM Technology Solutions has a goal of providing redundant manufacturing capability for 
increased surge capacity as well as an uninterrupted supply chain. In alignment with this goal, we 
are making the following changes to the MAMG-100227-010C0L. 
 
In addition to our current manufacturing sites, we will also begin manufacturing this part at our 
long standing Contract Manufacturer, Hana Semiconductor Co. Ltd, in Ayutthaya, Thailand. Hana 
has been a valued, high-quality manufacturing partner for other MACOM products.  
 
Additionally, there will be minor changes to the part marking and lid attach epoxy (details on the 
following page). 
 
In accordance with MACOM Technology Solutions’ customer notification policy, you are receiving 
this notice because you have purchased one or more of the following products in the previous 
two years. 

 
MAMG-100227-010C0L 

 
All specifications and standards remain unchanged. This change will not affect form, fit, function 
or reliability. Products assembled at Hana will begin shipping February 1, 2021. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Steve Peters 
Program Engineering Manager 
MACOM Technology Solutions, Inc. 
Tel: (919) 624-4661 
E-mail: steven.peters@macom.com 
 

  



   

 

 

 
The lid attach epoxy is being changed from HYSOL EO1016 to LOCTITE epoxy 362. 
 
 
The part marking will also be changed as follows: 
 

   
 

Old Marking 
 
 

 

  
 

New Marking 
 

 
 
 


